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New Juanita Bay Pump Station now operating! 

 
King County's contractor for the Juanita Bay Pump Station project has completed the final force 
main tie-in to the new pump station. This service connection shifts wastewater conveyance fully to 
the new pump station. The smaller pump station to the west is now out of service.  
 
The major portion of the pump station project is now complete. Some minor utility work at the 
southwest corner of Juanita Drive Northeast and 93rd Avenue Northeast intersection will occur this 
week. Backfilling near the intersection and some additional manhole work will be complete in the 
next week. The contractor is demobilizing the staging area and the construction trailers will be 
removed from the Juanita Beach Park site in the next 10 days. Areas affected by the project will 
be restored. Additional painting, landscaping, sidewalk work and any minor corrective work on the 
interior will continue through March.  
 
Project completion is now very close. Please report any remaining questions by January 31:  

Connecting the new pump station to the existing wastewater system brings the project very close to 
completion. King County and its project team deeply appreciate your patience during construction 
and want to address any remaining construction-related issues prior to the project's completion. 

Use the 24-hour hotline (206-205-3898) to report any construction-related questions or issues.  

King County is building the new wastewater pump station to help ensure your community receives 
safe, reliable wastewater service for the next 50 years. Thank you for your patience during 
construction. 

 
Alternate formats available by calling 206-684-1235 or TTY (711) 


